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Greetings, this letter is to inform you about the 
Year 3’s education over the Autumn term. 

The Year 3 team consists of our teachers: Miss 
Dhothar, Miss Begum, Mrs Kazcor and Mrs 
Dhasi.  

  

English  

In English we continued with our topic of 
Charlie and The Chocolate Factory. We wrote 
a biography for Willy Wonka and created 
advertisement scripts for our own inventions.  
The children enjoyed finding out about Willy 
Wonka’s interesting life and acting out scripts 
they created themselves. 

 

Mathematics   

In Mathematics, we have been looking at 
different types of measurement (time, capacity, 
weight) and geometry. The children have 
enjoyed learning about these topics as they were 
challenged. The children had great fun making 
parallel and perpendicular lines on the 
playground and they are now able to identify 
them. The children have also been looking at the 
properties of 2D and 3D shapes. They were able 
to use the correct mathematical vocabulary in 
their work. 

 

Science 

The topic for science was Animals, Including 
Humans. The main focus was on food groups, 
skeletons and muscles. The children enjoyed 
learning about how their own bodies work and 
different ways animals can be grouped.  

 

P.E 

This half term we have been doing Hockey. We 
have been learning how to stand and how to 
hold the stick correctly. We have also worked on 
the push pass and shoot.  
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The children have really enjoyed doing Hockey 
and week on week have improved their skills 

and confidence.  
 

R.E 

For R.E, we have looked at sacred books from 
different religions such as the Bible, Quran 
and Torah. The children enjoyed learning 
about how these books are an important guide 
for different religions.  

 

History 

In History, we have been looking at Kings and 
Queens over time in Britain. So far the 
children have really enjoyed learning about 
Henry VIII and his 6 wives. The children 
enjoyed making their news broadcasts about 
how the wives died. We have also begun to look 
at Queen Victoria and the children will soon 
be writing a letter to the Queen! 

Computing. 

In computing we have been looking at cookery 
shows. The children enjoyed creating their own 
script for a cookery show which they then role 
played and recorded.  

 

French. 

This half term in French, the children have 
been looking at how to introduce themselves, 
ask simple questions and confidently count up 
to 20 in French. On French Day, the children 
were greeted by two French visitors who had 
put on a fun showbiz show for us. The 
children had fun joining in with the show ad 
putting their French knowledge to use! 

 

We are very proud of the children this term.  
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Home Learning 
In our Year 3 home 
learning we have been 
revising: Mathematics, 
English and reading 
skills. This has helped 
us consolidate our 
learning and become 
better learners. 
 
Spellings 
It is crucial to learn 
and memorise your 
spellings. Due to the 
fact that it will enable 
you to effectively 
learn the spelling 
patterns needed for 
your writing.  


